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We will begin essential repairs to the bridge in Newbridge on Monday 17 February. To complete these repairs, 
we will need to implement a 24-hour closure of the A390 for one week.
This closure is necessary as we will be installing scaffolding around the bridge to ensure a safe working 
environment for our team. The scaffolding will be in place throughout the week, which will significantly 
narrow the road and prevent vehicle access across the bridge entirely. As a result, road users will not be able 
to access Callington via the A390 during this time.
The project has been scheduled during the half-term break to reduce disruption to the school bus services. 
The bus companies are aware of the road closure and will be making alternative arrangements where 
necessary.
We understand that this closure may cause inconvenience, and we appreciate everyone’s understanding and 
cooperation as we work to carry out these important repairs.

Works area/ road closures

A390 Bridge repair project  ••  February 2025

Newbridge, Callington  

        FAST FACTS

WHAT
Road closure for bridge repair 
work

WHERE
Newbridge

WHEN
17 - 21 February



What works are taking place?
Work includes repairs to the bridge including 
parapet replacements. This project is crucial for 
maintaining the safety and integrity of the bridge.

Diversion
Signs will be placed at major junctions prior to the 
road closure on the key routes. 

We understand that diversion routes can sometimes 
be lengthy. However, it is important that these 
routes are suitable for the types of vehicles that 
would normally use them.

Remember, these diversions are in place to ensure 
your safety and that of other road users. All 
instructions and signage must be followed.

Working safely
Our work sites can be dangerous places. Please do 
not enter the working areas. This is restricted to 
authorised personnel only.

Notifications
The timetable for works of this nature can be subject 
to the unpredictable influences of weather. 
If this situation arises, it may result in works taking 
a little longer and we will do our best to update the 
advance notice boards on the site.

Works in your area
For up-to-date information about roadworks, road  
closures and diversions, affecting the road network,  
please visit: one.network

To find out what we are doing or planning in your 
area, please see the programming pages on our 
website: https://www.cormacltd.co.uk/in-your-area/
cornwall/

Go to the name of your local Community Area 
Partnership (CAP) under ‘More detail for local areas.’ 
Click ‘Highways Work Programme.’ If you are unsure 
what your local CAP is, you can find out on the 
Cornwall Council’s website. 

Getting in touch
For enquiries regarding the stabilisation works, 
please email: enquiries@cornwallhighways.co.uk

You can report an issue on a road, highway, or 
footway on the Cornwall Council website:
www.cornwall.gov.uk/reportroad 

If there is an issue which is a threat to public safety, 
please telephone 0300 1234 222 (24-hour service) 
giving details of the location.
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